
“You can always be the rainbow in someone’s cloudy sky.” 
 
On the 24th of November, an interactive  session on ‘The values of kindness’ was conducted 
for classes 4 and 5 by the newly inducted peer educators of class IX.   
The main focus of the session was to convey the importance of kindness in everyday life.  
Kindness towards humanity and the environment was rendered through a heart touching 
video which was very well received.  The peer educators reiterated the importance of 
kindness to the environment with special reference to our individual role towards the 
conservation of water.  
The sessions were conducted virtually, but this did not affect the enthusiasm of the students. 
Students actively participated and gave their inputs and ideas on kindness. 
The students also shared their views on  their  perception of the characteristics of  kind 
people. Through this module, the school motto ‘Service before Self’ was reiterated. It was a 
rewarding session for both the peer educators and students. 

 

  

 
A few words from our fellow peer educator : 

Thank you so much for believing in me and giving me this opportunity to become a peer 
educator, I am truly grateful for having this place in the peer education club of our school. 
Today was the first time I could experience the responsibility and joy, both at the same 
time of being a peer educator... It was an awesome experience talking to the juniors and 
remembering the time when I was in their place and there was a peer educator in front of 
me.  
I had a fun time with the juniors, they were absolutely adorable and extremely interactive 
and smart. Wish to meet them sometime soon with another module.  
Khushi Mittal – 9 C 
 

Well done peer educators and all the best for your future endeavours! 


